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	Community Name: Reinbeck
	Meeting Title: [Bioregional Assessment Meeting (_Bioregional_Mtg)]
	Meeting Number: 2
	Facilitator: Brad Riphagen
	Date: 10 Feb 20
	Meeting Time: 5:00 pm
	Length: 2 hr
	Committee Names: Wade Van Hauen, Trever Harrison, Ty Niedert, Jamie Eifflet, Ben Robertson, Katie Lubbert, Megan Cooley, Katie Clark
	Other: 
	Number: 8
	NonCommittee Names: Sandy Oberbroeckling (ISU Project Manager), Brad Riphagen
	Summary: We met at West View homes meeting room, Sandy joined us for the beginning of the meeting.  We started with introductions and then turned the meeting over to Sandy.  Sandy began walking them through the communication planning that was done with other communities at the Celebration in November.  She spent time introducing them to their webpage and had them post something.  She then walked them through the Community Visioning website and the information available to them.  Sandy left after about an hour of training and I then began the Bioregional portion of the meeting. 
I had placed the maps on several tables and the committee spent about 20 minutes getting familiar with them.  We then walked through all of them as a group discussing what the committee was seeing of note.  Some of the discussion focused around how the rail lines had gone through town and where the remnants were.  It was also noted that the area north of 175 where PCI is located has been industrial for a long time, having been where the railroads met and used for shipping of vegetables, especially potatoes, in the past.  As noted on the watershed map the area north of town is prone to flooding as are local areas within town.
After we finished with the maps we began discussion of the TAB workshop scheduled for April 4.  We will meet again on March 2nd to plan further.  Meeting adjourned at 7:00.  
	Summary 2: 
	Summary 3: 
	Youth Number: 3
	Number of non-committee members: 2


